
YOU ARE INVITED

CHIEF PEGUIS GREENWAY EXTENSION 
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

The City of Winnipeg has identified a gap in the 
pedestrian and cycling network from Henderson 
Highway to Main Street and is undertaking a study 
to eliminate this gap. This project will connect 
Henderson Highway to Main Street and provide a 
safe and attractive cycling and pedestrian facility 
for all ages and abilities.

Date: 		 Tuesday, January 31, 2017

Time: 	 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Location: 	 Red River Community Centre, 		
		  293 Murray Ave.

Format: 	 Drop-in

Project Contact: David Jopling, Public Engagement Lead, at 	

204-943-3178 or JoplingD@mmm.ca

www.winnipeg.ca/ChiefPeguisGreenway


